
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 17, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 662 
Re: CN – POSSIBLE STRIKE 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The CN railroad received notice that the Teamsters Canada Rail Conference (TCRC) - which 
represents 1,750 locomotive engineers, plan to strike at 0001 hours Wednesday, May 18, 
2005. 
 
CN remains optimistic that it can reach an amicable agreement with the TCRC without labor 
disruption.  If a strike does occur, however, the CN has contingency plans to maintain core 
freight operations to minimize delays as best possible. 
 
We will provide further notification as soon as more details are known. 
 
We appreciate your continued patience and understanding, and most of all your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent this 
communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these communications from 
Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular communication in the future, please reply 
to this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate 
headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
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